
 

CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 

 

From: The Office of the City Manager   Date: April 9, 2018 

Subject: Consider purchase of an asphalt roller and trailer from Associated 
Supply Company, Inc. in the amount of $56,340.00 through a BuyBoard 
Cooperative Contract. 

 
Presenter: Mike Curtis, Managing Director 
 
Summary:  

The 2017-18 budget includes the replacement of an asphalt roller and trailer for the 
Public Works Department.  It is being recommended to purchase this equipment from 
Associated Supply Company, Inc. (ASCO) through BuyBoard Contract #515-16.  
 
General Description:  

A 1998 Hamm roller and 1998 C&S trailer utilized by the Public Works Department are 
scheduled to be replaced.  The existing roller is having mechanical issues and needs to 
be replaced. The Hamm roller is also too light and does not compact and smooth the 
roadway to the specifications desired.  
 
The City of North Richland Hills is a member of several inter-local groups and utilizes 
existing contracts with vendors through the Local Government Purchasing 
Cooperatives.    
 
ASCO has submitted BuyBoard quote contract #515-16 in the amount of $56,340 for a 
Case DV36 9,000 pound roller.  The quote also included a trade-in value of $10,961.05 
for the Hamm roller.  The trade in value being offered is a good value for the age of this 
equipment. The city has conducted previous business with ASCO with good results. 
 
Recommendation:  

Approve purchase of an asphalt roller and trailer from Associated Supply Company, Inc. 
in the amount of $56,340.00 through a BuyBoard Cooperative Contract. 


